
 

 

 

 

4th October 2024 

 

Dear all, 

 
Year 3 Pallant House Gallery Trip – Thursday 21st November 2024 
 
Our topic for next half term is 'We are Artists' and during this time we will be transforming our 
classrooms into art galleries!  With many of our pupils having not visited an art gallery before, this 
trip will provide our pupils with a living working memory of the experience to reflect upon, which 
will inspire them in bringing the idea to life. The experience will also expose our pupils to the rich 
and diverse types of artists available in our local area.  
 
Each class will have an hour to investigate the gallery, drawing up ideas on what they might want to 
include in our classroom art gallery.  We will be walking to and from Pallant House Gallery in 
Chichester, so for this day a packed lunch is required. 
 
We will travel by school minibus. 
 
Should your child not wish to attend this trip, they must still attend school and alternative provisions 
will be made. Normal school procedures will be followed through for non-attendance in school.  
 
Items to Take: 
Your child must come to school in their school uniform, with suitable weather appropriate coat.  As 
mentioned, a packed lunch and a water bottle are required.  If your child is part of the Free School 
Meal provision and you want a lunch provided, you must email your child’s class teacher before 
Monday 18th November requesting such. 
 
We will also need some parent volunteers to accompany this trip. If you would be available to 
support as a helper, please email Miss Beadle ( gbeadle@chichesterfreeschool.org.uk ) as soon as 
possible. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss G Beadle & Mrs S Grace 
Year 3 Class Teachers 
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